
Lock Picking Meeting

Updated!! Please note the change of venue. 
Our next meeting will be at the Irish Lion. We will meet on Thursday, 12-15 from 7-9pm. Please feel free to invite friends
and family. Our meetings are beginner and family friendly, we always have loaner picks on hand. As always, bring your
locks, picks, and come thirsty. For questions send mail to contact at bloomingtonfools dot org.
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